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Bekasi, 20 November 2024

Number : 814/JIU/ACD/X1/2024
Attachement : -
Subject : New Integrated Student ID Card

Dear JIU Students,

We announce that there will be a change in student ID cards. This ID card change is done to
integrate student ID cards with several new features such as banking features and cafeteria IDs.
For this registration process, all students are expected to be able to take the form from the
finance department and return it before November 25, 2024. By registering, each student will
get a KB Bank account that can be used for financial services. In the future, KB Bank will also
cooperate with SIAKAD so that students can get additional benefits from this new student card.
Some of the features that students can currently utilize such as:

No initial deposit required for account opening.

No minimum balance requirement in the account.

No monthly administrative fees for "savings accounts."

No monthly administrative fees for "debit cards."”
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5. Free replacement of passbooks.
6. No additional charges for balances below the minimum threshold.

7. Free custom debit card with co-branding.

8. Free cash withdrawals up to 10 times at any ATM.

Also for the cafeteria meals scanning will start using this new ID Card start form December
1, 2024. Old ID cards, both in physical and electronic form, will no longer be valid. So it is
expected that all students can have a new ID Card before the provisions come into effect. This

is done for the convenience of students and the smooth operation of the cafeteria in general.



The appearance of the new student ID card will look like the image below.
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We kindly request all students pay attention and understand this announcement, thank you.

Warm Regards,

Alfred Tenggono, S.Kom., M.Kom.
Director of Academic Affairs,




